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Care, Collaboration, Challenge 
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Monday 9th September 2022 
 

Dear Parent 
 
Bank Holiday 

As I’m sure you’re aware, it has been announced that Monday 19th September will be a bank holiday. School 

will be closed as a mark of respect to the Queen. 

Communication with Parents 

At the moment, we use both Class Dojo and My Child at School to communicate with you. This term we will 

ensure that all letters sent will go via My Child at School app. Class Dojo will be used for day to day 

communication from teachers – change in PE day, reminders from teachers, etc.  

Class Dojo gives parents the ability to message your child’s class teacher. Please do not abuse this. Staff 

are very busy and it takes time for them to respond to every message. Please think carefully about whether 

or not you need to send the message. 

If your child is absent from school, please contact the school office. DO NOT message the class teacher on 

Class Dojo.  

Parents’ Evenings 

The children have settled back into school and are getting back into routine. On Tuesday 18th October and 

Thursday 20th October you will have an opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss how 

the first half term has gone. You will be able to book these appointments on MCaS nearer the time, so please 

ensure you have access to MCaS. If you have any concerns about your child, please do not hesitate to get 

in touch with your child’s class teacher.  

Diary Dates 

19th September Bank Holiday 

20th September Year 5/6 visit to Tealby 

18th October  Parents’ Evening 

20th October  Parents’ Evening 

21st October  School closes for half term at 3.30pm 

31st October  School re-opens 

As always, thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours faithfully 

A. Willett 

http://www.springfieldprimaryacademy.net/

